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THE GDPUD BOARD OF DIRECTORS ANNOUNCES OPENINGS ON THE FINANCE COMMITTEE 
 
The Board of Directors of the Georgetown Divide Public Utility District is accepting applications 
from individuals interested in serving the community through an appointment to the Board’s 
Finance Committee. 
 
The role of the Finance Committee is to provide recommendations to the Board of Directors in 
response to proposals made by staff on matters related to District finances.  For example, the 
committee reviews the proposed annual operating budget, proposed long range strategic financial 
plans, audited annual financial statements, and financial reports. The committee is advisory in 
nature and reports and is responsible to the Board of Directors.  The committee meets at least 
quarterly, and more often if needed, or as requested by the Board. The Committee is comprised of 
no less than three and no more than seven members with rotating two-year terms.  There are 
currently three (3) openings. 
 
Interested parties are asked to submit their resume to the District by mail or by emailing General 
Manager Steven Palmer at spalmer@gd-pud.org.  The Board will consider appointments on a 
continuous basis as applications are received.  
 
Please contact Steven Palmer for additional information. To learn more about the Georgetown 
Divide Public Utility District, please go to www.gd-pud.org. 
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